
 

Coalition Amendment 
 
Planning Committee 
19 May 2021 
Item 11.1 – Motion by Cllr Rose – Impact of Road 
Interventions on Conservation Areas 
 

“Deletes all and replaces with: 

1.Notes that the Spaces for People schemes are temporary infrastructure in 
place to provide safe space for people walking, wheeling and cycling.  

2.Notes the recent consultation, with outcomes due to be reported in June 
2021 to the Transport and Environment Committee, with options to be agreed. 

3.Further notes retaining any safe spaces on a permanent basis does not 
mean using the temporary infrastructure. Any permanent solutions will require 
specific Traffic Road Orders which will require additional design and investment 
in order to be fit for long term purpose, if specific spaces are needed on a 
permanent basis.  

4.Requests that officers take cognisance of existing street design guidance, 
including where relevant in Conservation Areas, if and when developing any 
schemes to provide permanent space for walking, wheeling and cycling.” 

 
Moved by:  Councillor Neil Gardiner 
Seconded by:  Councillor  
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